Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Tuesday, April 30, 2019 7:10 AM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 04/30/2019 7:09 am

Response #: 32

Submitter ID: 29398

IP address: 70.89.123.145

Time to complete: 7 min., 44 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only

Page 1
1. (o) Richmond Highlands
2, (o) Email
3. A. Kainoa Trotter
. I
s
. NN
7. 4.30.19
8. Shoreline Place
9. After reviewing the proposed plan, | feel that the developer is trying to build significantly more apartment units than
originally proposed in their initial pitch to the community. | believe the community was hoping for a gathering place
with lots of retail and community green space. Now it looks like a bunch of large apartment buildings, with their own
private space, and not a lot of retail or community space. It's going to look like shit as you drive into Shoreline from
the south and the first thing you see in a bunch of large apartment buildings. Over 1,300 units...that is way too much!
The traffic will be awful in that area. Where did the initial vision of a open, green, community space go? Please do
your job and stop this atrocity from becoming a reality. We live in Shoreline and not Seattle for a reason. Thank you.
Thank you,

City of Shoreline
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